
 

 

 

 

December 1, 2011 

Reply To: Anna Matanovic 
Direct Dial: (416) 365-3701 
E-mail: amatanovic@foglers.com  
Our File No. 07-5480 

 
Ontario Securities Commission 
Alberta Securities Commission 
British Columbia Securities Commission 
TSX Venture Exchange 

 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

Re: Quia Resources Inc. (the "Company") 
Interim Financial Statements and Interim MD&A for the period ended 
September 30, 2011  

Please be advised that the interim financial statements and interim MD&A of the Company 
have been updated to include recent proposed financing disclosure as more fully described 
in the Company's press release of November 29, 2011. 

In particular, the interim financial statements now includes a description of such proposed 
financing at Note 23 -Subsequent Events, and the interim MD&A now includes a description 
of such proposed financing under the heading Recent Developments on page 2 thereof. 

There are no other changes to either the interim financial statements or to the interim 
MD&A other than as noted above. 

Best regards, 
FOGLER, RUBINOFF LLP 
Per: 

 
Anna Matanovic 
Securities Law Clerk 
 
/am 
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